
 
KAMEHAMEHA SCHOOLS MAUI 

 
2016-2017 Uniform Assistance 

 
Kamehameha Schools Maui is offering uniform assistance for the 2016-2017 school year for eligible families.  In order to 
qualify, your family must: 1) currently be receiving food stamps or financial assistance from the State of Hawaii 
Department of Human Services or student must be a Ward of Court/State and 2) not be receiving uniform assistance from 
any other organization.  Note:  Social Security, HUD, and disability benefits will not be considered as qualification for 
uniform assistance. 
 

If your family meets the above requirements, please do the following by May 31, 2016:   
 

1) Complete the Request for Uniform Assistance at the bottom of this letter and detach. 
2) Attach your February, March, April, May, or June 2016 benefit statement or verification letter. 
3) Mail to Attn: Uniform Assist, Kamehameha Schools Maui, 260 ‘A’apueo Parkway, Pukalani, HI  96768.   

 

Uniform purchases must comply with grade level requirements.  Please review the uniform requirements in your 
handbook.  Qualified families will receive a voucher for the following items based on grade level: 
  
 Elementary School (grades K-5)    High School (Boys grades 9-12)  

3 uniform short-sleeve polo shirts 3 uniform short-sleeve polo shirts (one can be replaced  
3 uniform shorts, pants or skirt one aloha shirt or one dress white shirt)  

   3 uniform bottoms (one can be replaced w/dress-white pants) 
        
 Middle School (grades 6-8)     High School (Girls grades 9-12)  
 3 uniform short-sleeve polo shirts    3 uniform short-sleeve polo shirts 
 3 uniform shorts, pants or skirt     3 uniform bottoms  

*One set of above (shirt and bottom) can be replaced with one 
aloha print dress or one dress white 

        
We are pleased to offer assistance to our families and look forward to receiving your request for uniform assistance.  
Vouchers will be processed on a first-come, first served basis.  Incomplete requests will result in processing delays.  If 
you have any questions, please contact Debbie Kato at dekato@ksbe.edu or at 573-7035. 
 
                

Request for Uniform Assistance 2016-2017 
   
 Yes, my family is currently receiving food stamps or financial assistance from the State Department of Human 

Services or is a Ward of Court/State & will not receive uniform assistance from any other organization.   
 

Attached is my statement /letter for:  
   

_____ Food stamps (SNAP) _____ Financial assistance (TANF) _____Ward of Court/State  
 

Parent/Guardian Name:  _________________________________________________  Phone #: __________________ 

Mailing address: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 Student Name ID# Grade ’16-‘17 

____________________________________________________ _____________________ ________ 

_____________________________________________________ _____________________ ________ 

_____________________________________________________ _____________________ ________ 


